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If you have not been down to Truskett Park lately you need to stop by 
and check it out!  The park has had numerous renovations done as part 
of a grant received by the Town.  This project has been on-going for 2 
years and is finally complete!  So visit our new and improved Truskett 
Park to see how your tax dollars have been put to work for you! 

 
 
 

Visit Truskett Park 

From Your Friends at the Library 

Snapshot Day at the Library: On Tuesday, January 25, 2011 come learn how to take better pictures and preserve your 
memories at a special program, starting at 6 pm.  Snacks will be served. 
 
Looking for Friends: Love the library?  Interested in seeing more programs at the library?  We need you!  Become a 
Friend of the Helen Lehmann Memorial Library, and let your voice be heard.  Contact the library at 407-469-3838 for more 
details. 

Water System Upgrade: Beginning in January, the 
Town will begin a project to update the water system in 
the Northeast part of Town.  Outdated water pipes will be 
replaced in this area, primarily along Broad, Temple, and 
Strahan Streets.  This project represents a direct re-
investment of taxpayer dollars back into the Town. 

Upcoming Town Projects 

New Bike Trail: As a recipient of the Recreational Trails 
Grant, the Town is pleased to announce that it will begin con-
struction on an extensive bike trail thru Town that will connect 
Kirk Park to the newly-renovated Truskett Park.  This project 
is primarily grant-funded, and construction will begin during 
the month of January. 

COP Program 

Our three COP volunteers have been doing a fantastic job patrolling our community and working with our local deputy.  If 
you are interested in joining this valuable volunteer program you can contact the Lake County Sheriff’s Office or pick up an 
application at Town Hall. 



 

 

 Veteran’s Memorial of Fountain Park is looking for Lake County residents or former residents who have served in the mili-
tary during wartime to be honored with their name engraved in granite on the Memorial’s wall.  A $15 charge will apply for 
engraving.  You need not have served overseas.  Wartime includes: Mexican Border War, WW1 Russia, WW2, Korean 
War, Vietnam War, Lebanon/Grenada, Gulf Way, Panama, Somalia, Haiti, Afghanistan, and Iraq. 
 

REQUIREMENTS 
 Provide proof that you served in the Armed forces.  Copy of DD214, DD215, AGO, or a WD form is required. 
 Provide proof that you live in Lake County.  Voter’s Registration is best. 
 Submit copies of these documents to the office and we will enter you into our database. 
 

For more information contact the website at www.lakeveterans.com or call 352-314-2100. 
 

A Message from the Veterans Memorial of Fountain Park—VETERANS WANTED! 

Announcements 

Key Found: A lost key on a lan-
yard was turned into Town Hall.  
Call Town Hall for more infor-
mation at 407-469-2681. 

Energy Efficiency Grant Workshop:The 
Town will be hosting a public workshop to 
discuss the Energy Efficiency Grant it was 
awarded.  This workshop will be held Satur-
day, January 15, 2011 at 9am at Town Hall. 

Thanks from Town Hall: Town Hall 
would like to thank all those who 
brought in holiday cards, cookies, and 
candy to Town staff.  Staff hopes resi-
dents had a wonderful holiday season! 

Light-Up Montverde Ceremony 

The Second Annual Light-Up Montverde was held on December 10.  Residents were treated to the Town Christmas tree 
lighting ceremony, performances by the Montverde Academy Choir and the Community Arts Connection, as well as a visit 
from Santa Claus. 
 

Special Thanks: 
To Aubrey Connely of Montverde Academy for the fine performance from the Montverde Academy Choir. 
 

To Fire Chief Steven Sette and the entire Montverde Fire Department for “bringing” Santa Claus to the Tree Lighting Cere-
mony, as well accompanying him as he visited Montverde neighborhoods, bringing candy to Town residents. 
 

To the Library Committee for providing the Santa Claus pictures Saturday, December 11 at the Community Building. 
 

To Public Works Director Terry Burden and Facilities Maintenance Worker Joe Davidson for setting up all the holiday deco-
rations for the Light-Up Ceremony, as well as throughout the Town. 


